
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Much progress has been made on the roof this 

week.  The laying of tiles is now well on the way 

to completion, the church ceiling has been 

painted white and the sanctuary ceiling a new 

colour to reflect the colours in the tapestry 

hanging on the back wall below the image of 

the Immaculate Conception. 

The scaffolding inside the church is now being 

removed and the inside of the church before 

long will start to look itself again.  The end is 

now in sight! 


